
You are receiving this email as a subscriber of the Center's listserv. In response to preliminary results 
from our needs survey, we will be sharing time sensitive resources in evidence based prevention and 
intervention. This message is to notify you of the new Bullying Prevention resource available from U.S. 
Department of Education's Office of Safe and Drug-Free Schools and the U.S. Department of Health and 
Human Services' Health Resources and Services Administration (HRSA).  

 

U.S. ED's OSDFS and HHS' HRSA Announce Bullying Prevention Training Webcast, November 
10th, 12:00pm-1:00pm (MDT).  

The U.S. Department of Education's Office of Safe and Drug-Free Schools and the U.S. Department of 
Health and Human Services' Health Resources and Services Administration (HRSA) are teaming up to 
provide high-quality, research-based bullying prevention resources and training.  

Register now for the webcast that will be held on Tuesday, November 10th at 12:00 MDT. This 60-
minute, web-based presentation is created for YOU!  The Webcast will provide the background and tools 
you need to effectively train SEA and LEA staff on best practices in bullying prevention and intervention.    

Topics to be covered in the webcast:  

 *          Bullying 101 – the statistics and research you need to communicate effectively about the 
importance of bullying prevention  

*           How to Use HRSA's Stop Bullying Now! Campaign Resources  

*           How States, Schools and Students Have Utilized and Adapted the Stop Bullying Now! Campaign  

Mark your calendars for Tuesday, November 10th, and get a head start on the training by reviewing the 
SBN! Campaign Web site: www.StopBullyingNow.hrsa.gov.  If you cannot join us on the 10th at 12:00 PM 
MDT, there will be an opportunity to download and view the archived Webcast in the future at 
www.mchcom.com.  

Here's the registration link to pass along to others: 
http://www.mchcom.com/liveWebcastDetail.asp?leid=408  

Thank you for supporting safe and positive schools in Colorado!  

For Additional Resources, see our Website:  http://www.safeschools.state.co.us 

Supporting Safe and Positive Colorado Schools  


